
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 1/31/2014 7:50:31 AM 
To: 'Fugere, Raymond G.' (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Call re Orchards 

Ray, 

Great. I will send you an invite and call in number. 

Thanks, 

Meredith 

From: Fugere, Raymond G. [mailto:raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2014 7:47 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: Re: Call re Orchards 

Meredith: 

10:00 am works on Monday, works for me. 

Ray 

On Jan 31, 2014, at 6:36 AM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@,pge.com> wrote: 

Ray, 

I'm really sorry for the delay in sending these times to you. I've been out of the 
office and sick. Would anytime between 10-12 work on Monday for a call? If 
those times don't work, please let me know what time would work for you. 
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Thanks, 

Meredith 
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